WOOD OAKS PTA MEETING
Monday, May 11, 2020

AGENDA
Welcome
The meeting began at 1:04 p.m.

Attendees: Dr. McElligott, Anna Harris, Deborah Salzer Rothschild, Marlyse Serlin, Leslie
Fakhoury, Mileen Zucker and Stacy Freel

Principal Report
Dr. McElligot reported:

a. The Eighth Grade Graduation plan is in its final stages. Wood Oaks hopes to communicate
the plan soon.

b. Wood Oaks is still formalizing the plan for removing students’ belonging from the school
and returning materials to the school. The process will take place by grade level on June 3,
4 and 5 between 2 and 6 pm. No time slots will be assigned. Families can drive up on
their designated day any time during the window. Stations will likely be set up around the
building for drop off and pick up. Wearing of masks will be requested. A detailed
communication will hopefully be circulated by the end of the week.

C. The last instructional day will be Friday, May 29. June 1 and 2 are part of calendar, but the
kids will do fun activities. The staff is working to put together a virtual Field Day for June
1. The students will attend school for 3 hours (8-11 a.m.) on Tuesday, June 2. No firm
plan yet, but students may wrap up to the year with their home rooms.

d. The District is taking its guidance from Governor Pritzker in terms of school re-opening in
the Fall. When the school re-opens, there will be restrictions set in place, including
restrictions on the number of students in the building.

Executive Board Report

a. Hot Lunch Refunds: Leslie Fakhoury reported that all refunds have been processed.

b. 2019-2020 PTA Gift: The PTA purchased musical instruments for the music department.
Dr. Olson is working with Wood Oaks music teacher to develop a curriculum for next year.

The PTA also purchased slippers for the teachers.

c. 2020-2021 Board: The Board has not been announced yet as the Treasurer is not
confirmed.
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4. Committee Report
a. Teacher Appreciation: Mileen Zucker sent Amazon gift cards to all teachers.
Consideration is being given to a retirement gift for Mr. and Mrs. Grebe.
b. 8th Grade party: The Eighth Graders received their gifts (picture frames and graduate t-

shirts). Veronica Gott took the initiative and created Grad signs for their lawns (PTA
purchased the signs). The PTA will consider doing the lawn signs again in future years.
Thought is still being given to other ways to celebrate the graduates since the party can’t
take place. Marlyse Serlin suggested using part of the party budget to purchase GBN spirit
wear for the graduates.

5. New Business: None
6. There will be a PTA meeting over the summer, tentatively in July 2020.

The meeting concluded at 1:30 p.m.



